
 
 

EISCIR-P61/08/05/2024 

 

Subject: Himig Pinoy 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings of peace and safety! 

 

Greetings in peace and safety! 

 

In honour of the 126th Philippine Independence Day, the Bayanihan Council Organisation of Abu Dhabi will hold a 
singing competition, Kalayaan 2024: Himig Pinoy, for all Filipino residents of the UAE aged 13 and above. It will be 
a source of great pride for our school if our Filipino students can participate and represent EIS at this prestigious 
event, demonstrating their vocal prowess.  

 

The audition will take place over two days in Abu Dhabi and Al Ain. Refer to the images below for more details. 

 

  
 

We look forward to your support in this endeavour. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

EIS Administration 


